
21st July 2021  

  

  

  

A Level and GCSE Exam Results Days August 2021  

  

Dear students, parents & carers,  

I hope that you have all had a lovely summer break so far and have found the time for some rest and 

relaxation. I am sure that you will have been waiting with trepidation for the results days so please 

find below a reminder of the information about both A level and GCSE results days for this summer’s 

exams.   

Please read through this carefully to make sure are aware of the correct dates and times to collect 

your results. Please also read through the information regarding social distancing to help ensure we 

can follow this guidance to keep everyone as safe as possible.  

Dates, times & locations for results days:  

GCE (AS, A Levels) and other Level 3 qualifications  

10/08/2021 from 8.30am to 10.00am in the library (please enter via the sports hall car park and 

through the door by the dance studio entrance). 

  

GCSE and other Level 1/2 qualifications  

12/08/2021 from 8.30am to 10.00am (please enter via the sports hall car park and through the door 

by the dance studio entrance). 

  

Social distancing  

While COVID restrictions have been lifted nationally, we would ask that while you are on site, that 

you follow any social distancing guidelines in place and be mindful of other students and staff and 

follow instructions on any signs displayed.  

If you are unwell and displaying any symptoms of COVID-19, please do not come on to the school 

site. Please email exams@st-peters.bournemouth.sch.uk on or before the results day and we can 

arrange for your results to be sent to you through the post.  

We would also ask that parents do not enter the library to help avoid overcrowding in the building. 

Students will be exiting the library through the doorway by the theatre and out into the area by the 

pear drop so please do feel free to wait in this area by reception for your son or daughter.  

  



Next Steps 

For Year 11 students wishing to enrol in the Sixth Form, this will be taking place in the B Block hall 
from 8.30am on the same day (on time applicants) and on the 13th August for late applicants. 
  
For our Year 13 students who have queries about next steps such as UCAS clearing, Mr Wilder and 
Mr Holloway will be on hand to support and advise during results day on 10th August. 
 

Support and guidance  

We hope that this will be a time for celebration for you and that the grades you receive will help you 

progress to your next steps, whatever they may be. However, this has been a year like no other and 

many of you will be anxious about your exam results or have questions that you want to ask. On 

both results days there will be staff you know and who know you here to support and offer advice 

and guidance should you need it. There will also be information in your exam results packs and on 

the school website for you to take away and look through which will also help you to make any 

decisions that you need to make.   

 

We look forward to seeing you on your results day.  

Take care and God bless,  

  

 

Rosie Gould  

Deputy Headteacher  

  

  

  


